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No Sunday School 

10:30 a.m. Worship  
    

    

Church Day Out 
(Sherando Lake) 

 

Welcome and Announcements - Meg Emery 

Call to Worship and Prayer 

Congregational Singing - Alan & Sharon Shenk 

Offering  

Children’s Time - Meg Emery 

Scripture Reading:  Romans 6:1-8 

Meditation:  “Going Under” - Kevin Goertzen 

Song of Response 

Congregational Sharing and Prayer  

Introduction to Baptism  

Testimonies 

Questions to Baptismal Candidates 

(Walk to the Lake) 

Baptisms 

Congregational Response (back of bulletin) - Kristi Stoltzfus 

Closing Song 

Benediction 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

THIS WEEK 
 

    Wed.  9:30 a.m.:  Feedback Session with Spiritual Health 

    Council related to Congregation / Pastor Review 

 7:00 p.m.:  Congregational Council Meeting 

    Thurs.   7:15 a.m.:  Morning Prayers 

 7:00 p.m.:  Finance & Facilities Commission Meeting 
                

NEXT WEEK / COMING EVENTS 
    June 18:  Sharing in Communion Together (during worship) 

    June 19 - Sept. 27:  Pastor Kevin’s Vacation / Sabbatical  

    July 13-15:  VA Mennonite Conference Summer Assembly 

    July  30:  Fifth Sunday Offering for Missions 

    Aug. 19:  Men’s Trip to Baseball Game in Washington, DC 

    Oct. 6-7:  Virginia Mennonite Relief Sale 
 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 

 

Please pray for Joel Layman-Wenger who will undergo pectus repair 

surgery at UVA this Wed., June 14; and Phil VanLear’s brother, Doug, 

who is very ill and not expected to live much longer. 
 

Next Sunday, June 18, we will share in communion together during 

morning worship. 
 

Please consider sharing your musical talents with Springdale this 

summer, as Ranita Shenk will be serving with SWAP and will be 

unavailable.  Please contact Nancy Stoll or Martha Laub.  Thanks!  

 

Congratulations to Stephan Goertzen & Virginia Limbird, who will 

be married on June 24.  Thank you for your prayers and support.  You 

may send cards to: 10521 Lehigh Ave, Denver, CO  80235; or put them 

in Kevin & Denise’s church mailbox by June 18. 
 

If you would like to donate paper products (tissues, toilet paper, paper 

towels, napkins) to benefit the ministry of Love INC, you may place 

these items in the marked container in the church entrance foyer. 
 

VMMissions Note:  Pray for the Lord’s favor in the interactions of  

C. Farah Grace (name changed) with Arabic-speaking people in 

Harrisonburg.  Ask God for good opportunities for her to share her  

hope in Jesus. 


